
From: 	 Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 3/25/2011 6:57:32 AM 
Subject: 	 Arms trafficking-District of New Mexico 

Matt: Thanks for the voice mail. Would you mind putting in an email what your described as the various 
means by which the USAO in New Mexico, FBI, DEA and ATF are assuring that no guns will leave this 
country in connection with the matter described in the Case-Related urgent report that was sent 
yesterday? I would like to pass it on to the AG. 

Thanks very much. I am in the office now if you want to talk. (4.3892). 

Gary 

DOJ-FF-19784 


	Page 1

